
SOUTHBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 5th September 2017 
 

Welcome back!  I hope you have had an enjoyable summer.   

 

I know you will continue to work with us, so your child can grow in confidence, with a love of 

learning, and a determination to do well.  Your child now has their reading record book for 

the new academic year.  Reading with your child at home is a crucially important way to 

support their learning and the reading record books need to be signed each day.  

 

It is lovely to see so many children returning to school, looking smart in their school 

uniform.  It is important that all children come to school wearing the correct uniform, with 

sensible black shoes.  The correct PE kit must also be worn.  Please ensure you write your 

child’s name on all uniform and PE kit.  You can remind yourself of our uniform by viewing our 

uniform poster.  This can be found by clicking on ‘Our Uniform’ which is under the ‘Parents’ 

Area’ section of our school website. May I also remind you that for safety reasons, apart 

from small stud earrings, no other jewellery is allowed to be worn at school.  

 

Meet the Teacher Meetings 

We will be holding our annual parents information meetings on the week beginning 

11th September, for years 1-6 at 3.25-3.45pm, timetabled as follows:  

 

Monday 11th September – Year 3                       

Tuesday 12th September – Year 5                 

Wednesday 13th September – Year 1 and Year 6 

Thursday 14th September – Year 2 

Friday 15th September – Year 4   

 

It is really important that at least one parent/carer can attend as the teachers can give an 

overview of the year and the expectations.  

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you, that unfortunately, Mr Bryant has 

been unwell and has spent some time in hospital during the summer break.  He is recovering 

well and hopes to be back at school in a few weeks.  In the meantime, I would like to assure 

you that I am working closely with the governors and local authority to ensure that 

everything runs smoothly. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Rebecca Panteli 

Deputy Headteacher  


